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NEW ROOFS!!!

The roofing contracts are signed and the contractor
wants to start re-roofing on June 1st, or the first week =%
in June. The “order” for new roof applications will be: 7%
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) ;
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) 210/220/230 |The contractor says each roof will take three days to com-
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265/275/285 |plete—weather permitting. Be aware of potential parking
250/260 problems as the workers and trucks drive in and out of the
150/160 area. Any questions, or concerns? Call a trustee.

_~.Other PMA News and Reminders

e AC Service Maintenance, scheduled to date, for the next three months are:
Wednesday, June 20th—salt levels checked, furnace filters and water softener filters changed
Wednesday, August 15th—salt levels checked and furnace filters changed.

Also, during June, the good people at AC Service will be helping to keep us cool this summer by doing
their “Spring Seasonal Check Up” of our unit air conditioners, thermostats, refrigerant pressure and safety
controls.

e The trustees are still looking for someone to take over as volunteer news-
letter editor and publisher. Interested? Please call.

Board of Trustees

Delaine Adkins, President o .
(767-5092) o Dimi Reber’s term as PMA Secretary/Trustee ends at the end of this year.

PLEASE, consider volunteering for this trustee position. If you’re inter-

Connie Johnson-Chapman, L. L. L.
ested, call Dimi for a Position Description.

Treasurer (767-2034)

Dimitra Reber, Secretary « After several months of searching for a new bookkeeper, I’m glad to say
(767-1078) that we’ve hired Emily Fine. She has some good suggestions to update
Emily Fine, Bookkeeper our billing and record-keeping systems. More at a later date.

767-9875
: ) o Please see the reverse page for PM residents’ names, telephone numbers

Nevestother Bitor, Yot and e-mail addresses. Send changes or corrections to cljohnsonchapman
unteers Still Wanted @sbcglobal.net or call me at 767-2034. Revisions will appear in the next
issue of “the PMA Quarterly.”




